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Town of Henniker 
Athletics Committee Meeting 
Monday, December 21, 2020 

Virtual 

 

Members Present: Chair of the Committee, Jarrod Brooks; Softball Director, Erich Adler;   
Soccer 3-8 Director, Jared Ward; Soccer Preschool-2 Director Colleen Gagnon; IT Director, 
Heather Jones;; Basketball Director, Jonathan Korbet; Financial Director, Chris Woodbury 

Members Excused:  Peter Flynn,  Jamie Weston,  Dave DeCew 
Recording Secretary: Colleen Gagnon  
 
Jarrod Brooks called the virtual meeting to order at 7:28pm 
 
Erich Adler made a motion to accept the November 16, 2020 meeting minutes.  Heather 
Jones seconded the motion.  The motion passed unanimously. 
 
Basketball: 
Jon Korbet reported that he received approval to use the HCS gym for basketball.  He also 
reported that the Merrimack Valley League has officially determined that they will not hold a 
season this year due to COVID-19 concerns.  Jon reported that there are currently 39 players, k-
8th grade, registered for HYA basketball.  He is considering offering a fundamentals clinic 
possibly weeknights in February. The committee discussed re-opening registration in January 
and all agreed to postpone Basketball until February.  
 
Soccer 
No new business 
 
Softball 
No new business 
 
Baseball 
No new business 
 
Financial: 
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Chirs Woodbury discussed that there are no changes to the budget at this point.  The budget will 
be voted on at the Town Meeting in March.  Chris asked that committee members please send 
him any outstanding bills they may have so that he can turn them in to Russ Roy. 
 
Website: 
Jared Ward reported that he has been working on getting the new website set up. He reported that 
the League Athletics sight will remain open during the transition at no additional cost.  Heather 
Jones reported that she also was able to speak with the new website representative.  The new 
website supports Safe Sport. The committee discussed possibilities for registering coaches and 
getting background checks during the website transition.  Any new coaches would be able to get 
a background check completed at the Town Hall.  Background checks via the website should be 
available again mid-January. 
 
Jared Ward made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Chris Woodbury seconded the motion.  
The motion passed unanimously. 
 
Next meeting is scheduled for January 18, 2021 at 7:00pm.  This meeting will be virtual. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 


